
 

 

Safety in your building 
 
4 May 2023 
 
11 and 17 Robsart Street, 1 and 7 Thornton Street,  
Stockwell, 
SW9 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Thornton Street road closure – Friday 5 May 
 
Tomorrow (Friday 5 May) Thornton Street will be closed. We have included a diagram below to show 
the area that will be closed. 
 
Why is the road being closed? 
Yellow lines will be added to both sides of the road to restrict parking and to protect the scaffolding. 
This should reduce the number of incidents occurring along Thornton Street.  
 

 
 
You can get in touch with us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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